Freedom of Information Act 2000 
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

You asked:
I would like to know how much each Primary, Secondary and SEND School spent with external supply teaching agencies on the provision of supply staff (E026) from 1st September 2020 - 1st January 2021, or as comparable a period as possible. 

I would (ideally) like to know how much each school spent, with each individual external provider.

Please find the relevant information attached.

If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, please write, explaining your grounds of appeal, to: 
Internal Review

Information Governance & Risk
Email: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk
